What do university teachers think of gap year?

Generally speaking, I think if you talk to most academics, they’d think that gap years used wisely, and the key is used wisely, are a very good thing. About 12 percent of our current intake take gap years. Now there may be a few admissions teachers you talk to who are a little bit more skeptical about gap years, they tend to be in the sciences or perhaps in engineering or mathematics and they’re worried perhaps that if you spend a year out of the habit of learning that it may be more difficult to pick up a course once you join the university. If you’ve got any doubts whatsoever, give your admissions teachers a bell and they’ll be happy to tell you whattheir take on gap years are. 

I’m a big fan of gap years. I took one myself so I’m probably biased. I think that if you’ve got something you want to do in the year before you come to university, that you should do it. And a lot of students who want to study a biology degree often actually want to go off and travel and perhaps work on a conservation project. And of course that’s all very good, it will contribute to your degree and your preparation for that and then when you come to us you’ll be ready for your studies. So, if there’s something you really want to do then my advice is to go for it. 
Students who take a gap year tend to be more mature when they start the program, although, and they do cope a little better with it, but there isn’t that much of a difference between those who’ve taken a gap year and those who haven’t and therefore we don’t base admissions decisions on whether someone has taken a gap year or not. 

